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Act fast if you're in the
market for a new Nissan
Rogue Sport. The city-
friendly crossover is months
away from sailing into
retirement, according to
unnamed dealer sources, and
the Japanese ...

Nissan Rogue Sport will
allegedly retire in early
2023
If you read between the
lines, the confirmation of
the death of the Rogue Sport
from Nissan’s lineup is
almost a dig at the model:
“As part of our Nissan NEXT
plan, which is focused on
...
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Confirmed Dead: Nissan Rogue
Sport
In his free time, Ewing
loves to cook, binge trash
TV, and play the drums.
Nissan will stop selling the
compact Rogue Sport in the
US. Smaller and less
powerful than the standard
Rogue ...

Nissan Rogue Sport Will Be
Dropped From US Lineup
Nissan says it's
aggressively pushing
electric vehicles to take
advantage of a new U.S. law
that gives up to $7,500 in
tax credits TOKYO -- Nissan
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electric vehicles to ...

Nissan eager to leverage US
tax credit on electric
vehicles
Nissan Motor Co. will ax the
Rogue Sport crossover as it
focuses on higher-volume
models and revamps its
lineup for an electric
future. Production of the
Rogue Sport will end in
December, Nissan ...

Nissan will ax the Rogue
Sport crossover
The Nissan Rogue Sport will
soon be no more. The young-
buyer-oriented subcompact
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2017 with a message from
Nissan that it would add to
the brand’s conquest sales.

Nissan Rogue Sport Leaving
U.S. for Good Next Year
In his free time, Ewing
loves to cook, binge trash
TV, and play the drums. The
Nissan Rogue adds a new
Midnight Edition package for
2023, priced from $34,540
including destination. The
Midnight ...

2023 Nissan Rogue Gets
Midnight Edition, Small
Price Hike
And now, Nissan has two new
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down to a T. Inside the
Mountain Base camper concept
there’s a digital fire.
(Illustration: Nissan) The
two camper concepts are very
...

Nissan Is Playing With My
Emotions With These
Campervan Concepts
The redesigned Z sports car
is the biggest news from
Nissan for 2023. It comes
after a long 14-year wait
between new models, which
leads us to wonder how much
longer we have to hold on
for the ...
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Changes: Exciting New Z
Takes Center Stage
Nissan has released pricing
information and
specifications for the 2023
Kicks. Still positioned at
the bottom of the company's
crossover line-up, the city-
friendly soft-roader gets a
higher base ...

2023 Nissan Kicks unveiled
with higher base price
Launched in 1997, the Y61
Nissan Patrol endured a
19-year run in Australian
showrooms before being
discontinued in 2016 – but
the off-roader is still
available to buy in other
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You can still buy a brand
new Y61 Nissan Patrol … in
Dubai
The 2023 Nissan Z easily
catches attention with its
“Ikazuchi Yellow Pearl” trim
coating and bronze Rays
wheels. It may initially
seem like an electric car
until you look under the
hood.

2023 Nissan Z: A Look At
Nissan’s Newest Sports Car
ECU police say two people
were walking in the West End
Dining and Bloxton House
area just after 2 a.m. when
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Ebicosa group of possible
teenagers started following
them. Officers say one
juvenile pulled a ...

Teen suspect identified in
ECU campus armed robbery
ECU Health hospitals have
received several American
Heart Association/American
Stroke Association Get With
The Guidelines achievement
awards for their work in
treating stroke, diabetes,
cardiac ...
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